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TO: Principals of Selected Schools Scheduled to Host Decennial Accreditation Visits
During the Calendar Year 2024

FROM: Alyson Geary, Director for Accreditation and School Improvement

RE.: Change of Date for Scheduled Accreditation Visits

DATE; May 2021

Dear Dr. Mobley:

We hope you and your staff are well as you continue to address the many challenges related to the pandemic.
We applaud your work to ensure that your students receive the programs and services they need during these
challenging times,

This letter is to inform you that the date of your school’s decennial accreditation visit has been postponed from
2024 to 2025. This postponement is a result of the rescheduling of visits caused by the COVID-19 pandemic.
As a result, your Self-Reflection work will begin during the 2022-2023 school year and your Collaborative
Conference visit will be scheduled for either the spring or fall of 2023,

To help you statt the process fully informed, we will be hosting Accreditation Seminars in the spring of 2022,
The invitation and details will be ematled to you i the spring of 2022. The seminar is for principals and faculty
Accreditation Coordinators and is essential to ensure that the schools’ Accreditation leaders have all the
information they need to successfully prepare for the Self-Reflection process and both visits.

Knowing that this is an extremely difficult and complex time for schools, our hope is to be as supportive of
you and your school community as possible. If you have any questions along the way, please feel free to
reach out to us at any time,

Sincerely,

My o b

Alyson M. Geary
AMG/dsw

ce: Paul A, Zinni, Superintendent, King Philip Regional School District
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